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On January 1, 2017, your electricity costs went down 8%.

Ontario’s government is reducing electricity costs by rebating an amount equal to
the provincial portion of the HST on your monthly hydro bill. That’s an 8% rebate
for Ontario families, and on average will mean $130 more in your pocket each year.

This is part of Ontario’s plan to help people with the costs of everyday living by
reducing electricity costs. Across Ontario, about five million residential consumers,
farms, and small businesses will benefit from this rebate.

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will implement these savings for electricity consumed
after January 1, 2017. The rebate will appear as a new line item on your bill
called 8% Provincial Rebate. For more information about eligibility, please visit
haltonhillshydro.com/index.php/business/rebates
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NEW ONTARIO ELECTRICITY
SUPPORT PROGRAM

The Ontario Electricity The amount of the credit will
Support Program helps c!epgnd on how many people
reduce electricity bills for live in your house and your

combined household income. ,
low-income households Find out if you are eligible THERE S HELP FOR

with a monthly on-bill credit. and how to apply. LOW-INCOME HOUSEHOLDS

OntarioElectricitySupport.ca /1-855-831-8151 (toll-free within Ontario)



